
 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF EOI NOTICE 
 

(Ref:  F. No. NHSRC/11-12/Rectt/Ministry/vol-2, dated: 4
th

 March 2013) 

 

This is in reference to the EOI Advertisement:  F. No. NHSRC/11-12/Rectt/Ministry/vol-2, dated: 4
th

 March 

2013 for engaging of Advocates/Firm to assist NRHM (IV) (National Rural Health Mission) of MOH&FW 

(Ministry Of Health & Family Welfare, Government Of India) in providing Legal Support on health and other 

related issues on monthly retainer basis.  

 

Due to the number of procedural issues raised by the Ministry, the above EOI stands cancelled. A fresh EOI is 

being advertised and all eligible firms are invited to apply. 

 

 

Principal Administrative Officer, NHSRC 

Date: 23-Nov-2013 

 

 

 


